
 

23 June 2023 

 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers  

 

Year 11 Leavers arrangements 

 

Thursday 29 June is our chance to say farewell to Year 11. We traditionally 

mark this with two events - the leavers’ assembly and the leavers’ ball.  

 

Leavers assembly will take place during period 3 with a 11.00am start. 

Year 11 students are welcome to arrive at break time (10.45am) when 

they can begin signing shirts and leavers’ books if they wish.  The leavers’ 

assembly is an in-school event and therefore school uniform is required. 

Any student who attends out of uniform will not be admitted as per school 

policy.  Year 11 students will be expected to be off the school site no later 

than 12.00 noon to allow us to continue with the school day and 

preparations for the evening’s event. 

 

Please let Year 11 know I have sent them an exit survey on Google Forms. 

Their feedback is important to us. All those who have replied by 

Wednesday 28 June will be entered into a raffle to win one of five £15 Just 

Eat vouchers.  The raffle will be drawn in the leavers’ assembly. 

 

The leavers’ ball has arrivals from 6.30pm with the aim of having all seated 

by 7.15pm.  Arrivals are at the drop-off area in front of reception and an 

area will be made available for parents wishing to watch. Attendees will 

be encouraged to make their way into the venue via the gate as swiftly 

as possible. There we will have our meal, speeches and the band will 

entertain in the Theatre with other entertainments in the Lecture Theatre. 

The event will finish by 10.00pm and students can make their way home or 

be collected from the front of school.  

 

Should you have any questions please contact me on Class Charts or on 

s.cavanagh@pcs.hants.sch.uk 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

S Cavanagh 

Assistant Headteacher  

mailto:s.cavanagh@pcs.hants.sch.uk

